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Date Time Event 

4th February 2019 
3:30 - 

5:30pm 

Parentsô Evening 

for EYR only 

6th February 2019 5:30pm 
Pioneer Parentsô 

Meeting 

8th February 2019 

PTA School  Disco 

Early Years and KS1-        
6pm- 7pm                       

(parents/carers to attend) 

KS2- 7.15pm- 8.15pm  

11th February 2019 
3:30 - 

5:30pm 
Parentsô Evening 

13th February 2019  

AM 
EY trip to The 

Hive 

2:30 - 

3:30pm 

Family Support 

Appointments 

Available - 

Please call the 

school office. 

3:30 - 

7:00pm 
Parentsô Evening 

14th February 2019  

9:10am 
Grandparentsô 

Tea Party 

AM 
Y5 trip to the  

Mosque 

15th February 2019 Break up for Half Term 

25th February 2019 8:40am Return to school 

28th February 2019 3:30pm 

Marie McNally 

music students 

Rush Hour      

concert for      

parents. 

Dear Families, 

I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate our Year 6 

pupils who have led their Parent/Teacher meetings this week. 

Both Mrs Evans and I were very impressed with the childrenôs 

confidence to present their PowerPoint with a maturity beyond 

their years. Thank you to all parents for your support. 

Next week is Childrenôs Mental Health Week, entitled óHealthy 

Inside and Outô.  We will be focussing on this with a range of 

assemblies, PSHE lessons and our Buddy session, including 

some yoga. We take our childrenôs wellbeing very seriously at 

Perdiswell and will also be spending time next week to develop 

our nurture room. This space will allow us to work with children 

in smaller groups, when the classroom can seem a little      

overwhelming but also a place to take children when they need 

a quiet, calm space to chat. We will keep you updated on  

Twitter and our website. 

Appointments are now available for our Parentôs Evenings on 

Monday 11th February and Wednesday 13th February. Please 

book your appointment online or speak to the office staff if you 

are having any difficulties. During both evenings, members of 

the Senior Leadership Team will be inviting you to complete 

our annual parent questionnaire. This allows us to gather your 

views on all aspects of your childrenôs education and           

well-being. Please seek out Mrs Evans, Mrs Brooks or myself 

who will have a number of iPads available.    

                                                              Rachel Hughes  

Monday NO CHOIR,  Zumba & Computing Clubs 

Tuesday Benchball, Eco, Netball, Rugby  & Art 

Clubs 

Wednesday Swimming, Jake Brooks - Guitar  

Thursday Marie McNally - Music lessons, Football & 

Sketch clubs 

Friday Jake Brooks - Guitar,  NO MULTISKILLS                                    



Housepoint winners this week are Cathedral with 8001 Points.   

The totals so far are: 

            

    Severn  8611     Commandery      8396 

        

 

        Cathedral 9382                         Greyfriars   8678 

Our overall attendance is 96.1% 

Please see below the attendance for this week. 

 EYR  95.4%           EYW          91.8%  4M  96.7%  4C  90.3% 

 1C  97.1%          1H  95.9%        5B  96%               5P  97.7% 

 2B  87.2%           2F  96%          6C  81.4%    6K           97%   

 3A  95%                   3R  89.3% 

Well done to 5P for the highest attendance! 

IMPORTANT! 
WE ARE A  

NUT FREE SCHOOL 
Please do not send your child into school with any food that 
contains nuts or traces of nuts. We have students in school 

that have severe nut allergies.   
Thank you for your co-operation. 

Tesco Embroidery Service -                                     

Now óMy Clothingô 

Please note from 12
th
 February 2019, Tesco School        

Embroidery Service will close.  You will still be able to 
place orders until 11

th
 February.  Their current supplier   

has set up an alternative service called óMy Clothingô and                                                          
they will take over from this date.                                                                                               

To order school uniform visit myclothing.com. 
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School Disco Friday 8th February.  

Early Years and KS1- 6pm- 7pm (parents/carers to attend) 

KS2- 7.15pm- 8.15pm  

Please purchase your tickets at Ã2 per child online at www.perdiswellpta.co.uk and print your online 
ticket to bring with you or pay on the door. We look forward to seeing you there! 

Helpers are needed to make sweet bags on Thursday 7th February 9-11am, set up the 

hall on Friday 8th February from 2pm and for both discos to man stalls and supervise 

the children. If you can spare some time it would be very much appreciated as with-

out your help these events cannot go ahead. If you can help please contact Kate on 

07779044313 and sign in at the school office. Thank you.  

Movie and Munch Night  

Friday 15th March 3.15- 5pm: KS1 and Early Years 

Friday 22nd March 3.20- 5pm:  KS2  

Films to be confirmed soon! 

Tickets are already available at Ã3 per child (to include a munch bag and drink) online at 
www.perdiswellpta.co.uk  

When purchasing your ticket please be sure to fill in your childõs name, class                                               
and any allergy information.  

Motherõs Day Secret Shop  

Children can buy gifts for mums, grandmas and other special people in their lives to celebrate Motherõs Day.  

Ã3 per gift. Order yours online now at www.perdiswellpta.co.uk   

Wednesday 27th March - Early years and KS1 will visit the secret shop 

Friday 29th March ð KS2 will visit the secret shop 

 
 

Please donõt forget to sign up to ôGive as you Liveõ if you shop online. This is a free and easy way to 

raise money for Perdiswell PTA when you shop online!  

Full details can be found on our website: 

 www.perdiswellpta.co.uk in the news and partners sections  

or on the Give as you Live website https://www.giveasyoulive.com/how-it-works  

Over the last 12 months we have raised over Ã150 and so they have given us Ã25 extra !! 

Thank you for your support!! 

100 club: 

Also sign up for the 100 club this half term to be in with a chance to win a cash prize. The more that 
enter the bigger the prizes!! The leaflet is attached. If you are unable to print the leaflet and      
return it to the school office, you can send the relevant information to the email address listed on 

the leaflet and payment can now be made by bacs.  

Uniform: 

If you wish to order uniform before our next sale you are able to do so using our email address: 

perdiswellptauniform@gmail.com Please send an email including your name, the items you wish to     

purchase and the sizes you require. The orders will be checked weekly and we will email you when 

your order is ready for collection (upon payment) at the school office. Please remember the office 

are unable to give change. A price list is available on our website www.perdiswellpta.co.uk but we will 

confirm the cost of the order in the email.     
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